
I am absolutely opposed to the house bill. People who own their homes and/or property deserve the 

right to do what they like with it in the event they themselves require housing and they own it. 

What if landlords have damage to their own homes or need to move back to Bend. Do they not have 

the right to move back into their own home they purchased, pay taxes for and maintain? I feel 

government should not be involved in these issues and doing so makes landlords want to up and sell 

which only increases the demands placed upon all the people looking for homes to rent!  

Thank you, 

Anna Menanno 

annaban54@aol.com 

Greetings from Beautiful Bend OR 

 

mailto:annaban54@aol.com

